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July, 2020  

Dear Partner, 

We hope that you are all safe and well. 

The University of Crete places great importance on the relations with our partners and sees mobility 

and internationalization as a valuable asset. We strive to find new paths despite of several restrictions 

due to this worldwide pandemic. For this reason, we are in continuous contact with our partners.  

So far UoC winter semester is going to start in late September, as usual. The situation until then will 

be constantly evaluated, by the University Authorities. We hope that the presence and enrollment of 

Erasmus students in Crete will not be disrupted.  

Travel and entry restrictions cannot be predicted at the moment but they may be in place in the future.  

Please find below the guidelines provided by the Hellenic National Public Health Organization 

(HNPHO) regarding the novel coronavirus (2019-nCoV)  

https://eody.gov.gr/covid-19-guidelines-on-home-isolation-of-suspect-cases/ 

https://eody.gov.gr/novel-coronavirus-covid-19-advice-for-travellers 

Stay safe and healthy, best wishes from Crete, 

The Dept. of International Relations 

 

 

 

 

 


